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Coming Up 

   

Friday 20th Oct:    Run for Fun Day   

Friday 20th Oct.:     Last day of Autumn 1 

Monday 30th Oct:    Return to School  

Wednesday 1st Nov:   RSE Consultation @ 9am 

Wednesday 1st Nov:  Parent Consultations  

Thursday 2nd Nov:  Parent Consultations  

  

 

 

Reminders:   

Can all 
children come 
to school with 
a named water 
bottle and a 
healthy snack 
for break 
times.  

 

Any absences 
please report 
to  
sthurbin@gam
lingayvp.org & 
call the office 
on 01767 
650208. 

Please refer to 
the school 
sickness 
policy 
regarding the 
incubation 
times for 
sickness, for  

example D&V. 

 

 

The Cabin Nest at Gamlingay Village Primary 

Newsletter 1 
Autumn 1 2023 

 

Class 
Reference 
Information:   
Reception  
Robin and Wren 
(EYFS/Foundation 
Stage) 
 
Key Stage 1 
(KS1)  
Year 1: Swift, 
Nightingale Year 
2: Woodpecker 
and Kingfisher  
 
Lower Key Stage 
2 (LKS2) 
Year 3:Osprey, 
Falcon, Year 4: 
Buzzard and 
Skylark 
  
Upper Key Stage 2 
(UKS2) 

Year 5: Kestrel, 
Red Kite 
Year 6: Owl and 
Eagle  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Welcome to the cabin’s first newsletter for 
the end of autumn term one 23/24. 

We have enjoyed welcoming back our pupils 
and those that are new to us this term. We 
hope that you and your families are keeping 
well and that you had a lovely summer break. 
It has been lovely seeing the pupils coming 
into school and settling in well. 

 

 

Goodbye 
 
We are sad to say goodbye to two TAS in the cabin Victoria Humberston & Suzanne Bartlett, who are both going 
onto new jobs with in the trust. We will miss them both.   

In the cabin this school year we have welcomed a few 
new faces.  Please see below the staff that are 
supporting your children in the cabin. 

 

   Peter Allcock – Director of Cabin Provision 

    Sarah Thurbin – Cabin Lead 

    Samantha Knibbs – CSS & TA 

    Marieta Van Greunen – CSS & TA 

 

Cabin Teaching Assistants: - 

Leah Dempsey, Paula Wilson, Chris Douglas, 
Charlotte Woodbridge, Gemma Kelly, Emma 
Campbell, Jo Keech, Emily Turner, Joss Smith 
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Usefull websites & support 
 
www.pinpoint-cambs.org.uk pinpoint is a 
service for parents of children with additional 
needs.  
 
www.spectrum.org.uk Spectrum is a multi-
award winning, parent-led childrens charity. 
 
https.adhdfoundation.org.uk ADHD 
foundation neurodiversity charity is an 
integrated health and education service.  
 
 

 

What the children have been up to: -  

Forest School 

The children have been enjoying getting 
stuck back in down at forest school. The 
Children are seeing the different season 
changes in the woodlands area. They have 
been using equipment such as a bow saw 
and hand drills. With the help of recent 
heavy rain, we have a few extremely muddy 
puddles, some of the children enjoyed the 
sensory feel of the mud. Some children have 
been helping to put up shelters around the 
woodland area. We have a few new swings 
on the grandmother tree. After half term on 
a Thursday afternoon the children will be 
part of Miss Wilson’s pilot trial for her 
completion of level 3 forest school leader 
course. 
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